
 

 

Provider Alert 

Provider Council Meeting: Change of Format 

March 10, 2020 

 

In response the emerging situation regarding COVID-19, Optum Maryland has made 

the decision to move the in-person Provider Council Meeting, scheduled for Friday, 

March 13, to an online, call-in format only.  

The meeting will be held exclusively via WebEx, at the usual time of 10:00 am – 11:30 

am EST on Friday, March 13.  

Providers who registered to attend in-person are reminded that they must register for 

the WebEx meeting. Click here to register.  

 

If you have questions about the information contained within this alert, please contact 

our Provider Relations team; MarylandProviderRelations@Optum.com 
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